
 

 
Good evening Betty, 
 

It is with much soul searching (and quite a few months of trying to avoid it) 
it has become necessary to face the facts and make the only decision that is 

possible for me to make at this time. 
 

Due to ever increasing medical appointment times, and my steadily 

decreasing energy level, I am no longer able to continue in my role as an 
Accessibility Advisory Committee member.  
 

Please accept my resignation, due to health reasons, to be effective as of 

June 30th, 2015. 
 

Most sincerely, 
 

Rob Campbell 
 


